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Dear Mr Edgerley, 

Wickham Market Neighbourhood Plan 

Thank you for consulting Suffolk County Council on the matter of designating a neighbourhood 
plan area for a future Wickham Market Neighbourhood Plan. The County Council has no objection 
to the area as proposed in your email dated 30th November 2015.  However, as the plan is 
developed, appropriate consideration will need to be given to the impacts of proposals on other 
parishes in the locality. 
 
The Plan may or may not impact on County Council service responsibilities, depending on what the 
Parish Council is seeking to achieve. If the Plan is likely to impact on any of the County Council’s 
services, such as transport or education (in particular), we would welcome the opportunity to 
discuss the Parish Council’s proposals at an early stage in the Plan’s preparation. Potentially 
relevant County Council services include: 
 

- Highways and transport 
- Education (including pre-schools) 
- Surface Water Management 
- Social Care 
- Archaeology 
- Fire and rescue 
- Libraries 
- Waste Infrastructure 

 
Please contact me via the details above if I or my colleagues can be of any assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Robert Feakes 
Planning Officer (Policy) 
Economy, Skills and Environment Directorate 

Date: 21st December 2015 
Enquiries to: Robert Feakes 
Tel: 01473 260454   
Email: robert.feakes@suffolk.gov.uk  
 

 

Mark Edgerley 
Suffolk Coastal District Council 
Melton Hill 
Woodbridge 
Suffolk 
IP12 1AU 


